From: Maureen Stanley

To: fo@slocleanair.org
Subject: Dirty Air on the Mesa
Date: Friday, February 23, 2018 8:46:47 AM

Good Morning,

We have lived on Palo Mesa for 17 years and have developed watery, burning eyes, frequent sneezes. | have
developed a mild cough and slight asthma since living here. It was a while before I heard that these symptoms were
common and most likely due to ATV’s on dunes. | feel the state parks have put money above residents health. 1
love to walk on the beach. I rarely go left at Grover parking lot as cars drive fast and unsafely. There is also so
much more litter on that side. Besides it is unsightly and wrong to degrade our dunes and ocean in this way. The
park system does not patrol the area for speeding and drinking as they have few rangers on site. We feel there is no
plausible way to end dust and pollution other than ending all cars and ATV’s on the beach. Those wanting to use
the beach should be able to park in lots. They must surely contribute to oil on the beach with their cars. | can not
make your 9 am meetings but strongly support your attention and hope you can rule in favor of local residents’
health over out of county riders.

Thank you for trying.

Maureen and Jerry Stanley

580 Pinecone Way

Arroyo Grande

Palo Mesa

Sent from my iPad
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